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Please support HB 2965-5! As an Oregonian I’m very concerned about allowing net 

pen aquaculture in our coastal waters. It is a fact that aquaculture of fin fish causes 

environmental and economic harm. Why do you think the state of Washington 

recently banned aquaculture of fin fish completely. Let’s learn from their lessons. 

There is no place for fin fish aquaculture in Oregon! 


